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AVANT GUARD(R)

Household Flea Spray

WITH INSECT GROWTH REGULATOR

NET CONTENTS
425 g

Kills Adult and Pre-Adult Fleas

Flea Free Days 150

GUARANTEE:
Pyriproxyfen (NYLAR(R)) ......... 0.015%
Tetramethrin .................... 0.400%
d-phenothrin (Sumithrin(R)) ..... 0.300%

REG. NO. 25637 P.C.P. ACT

PRESSURIZED. DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

CAUTION

EXPLOSIVE       POISON

Avant Guard Household Flea Spray kills fleas. It contains a
combination of ingredients that kills both adult and pre-adult
fleas. It prevents adult flea (biting stage) from emerging for
150 days (5 months) by preventing their development into the
adult biting stage. Effective on fleas hidden in carpets, rugs,
drapes, upholstery, pet bedding and floor cracks. Protects your
home from flea buildup as well as your pets and family from
bites. One treatment with this spray gives you continuous control
of immature fleas for 150 days. Leaves no objectionable odour or
sticky mess and if used as directed, does not stain furnishings.
Note: The degree of control may be reduced by heavy use,
vacuuming, or shampooing of the carpet.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: For spot and crack-and-crevice application
only. Apply only to localized areas of flea infestation, such as
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pet bedding. NOT FOR BROADCAST APPLICATION.

SHAKE WELL. Hold can 60 to 90 cm from surfaces to be treated.
When spraying, cover one square metre in approximately 35
seconds. Be sure to apply uniformly, using a sweeping motion, to
localized areas of carpets, rugs and all pet resting surfaces of
upholstered furniture. Be sure to treat pet bedding as this is a
primary hiding place for fleas. Do not spray on bedding of pets
which are less than 8 weeks of age. No need to remove pet bedding
after treatment. Repeat as necessary. Avoid wetting furniture and
carpeting. DO NOT TREAT PETS WITH THIS PRODUCT. For effective
flea control, pets should be treated with a registered flea
control product designed for use on pets, and treatment of the
pet should be combined with the sanitation of any area used by
the pet. Vacuum floors, carpets and furniture (discard vacuum bag
after use) and wash the pet’s bedding, living quarters and
surrounding areas prior to treatment with this product.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Harmful if swallowed
or absorbed through skin. Do not breathe vapours or spray mist.
Avoid contact with skin or eyes. Wash with soap and warm water
after use. Wash contaminated clothing with warm water and soap
before reuse. Avoid contamination of food and foodstuffs. Do not
use in commercial food processing or preparation areas. In the
home, all food processing surfaces and utensils should be covered
during treatment, or thoroughly washed before use. Cover exposed
food. Remove all pets and birds and cover fish aquariums before
spraying. Contents under pressure. Keep away from heat, sparks
and open flame. Do not puncture or incinerate container. Exposure
to temperatures above 50'C may cause bursting.

FIRST AID: In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin
with plenty of water. Obtain medical attention if irritation
persists. If swallowed do not induce vomiting because of
aspiration hazard (contains petroleum distillate). Call a
physician or Poison Control Centre immediately.

STORAGE: Store in a cool, dry place inaccessible to children.
Keep container closed.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container. When container is empty,
press valve to release all pressure. Wrap container in several
layers of newspaper and discard in household garbage.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.



NYLAR(R) - Registered trademark of McLaughlin Gormlay King Co.

Sumithrin(TM) - Trademark of Sumitome Chemical Company.

Avant Sales Inc.
Mississauga, On   L5N 2M2
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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